
 
 
 

2024 SOUTH SYSTEM 
WATER MAIN FLUSHING

The San Lorenzo Valley Water District will be flushing water 
mains to remove sediment and improve water quality. You may 
experience low pressure and/or discolored water. Flushing will 
occur in the following areas:

APRIL 1 - 5
Lockewood Lane including Brookdale Senior Living and  
the side streets of Arrowhead Way, Bay Laurel Ct., Bobs  
Lane, Caseta Ct. & Way, Dunn Lane, Fox Ct., Locke Way, 
Sterling Lane, Sugar Pine Rd., Tan Oak Dr., Twin Pines Dr. 
and Worth Lane.

APRIL 8 - 12
Alto Sol Ct., Baja Sol Ct. & Dr., Blueberry Ct. & Dr.,
Caliente Dr., Collado Dr., Estrella Dr., Loma Linda Ct., 
Lunar Ct. & Dr., Pinecone Ct & Ln., Spring Lakes 
Mobile Park, Vista Del Lago Mobile Park, Whispering 
Pines  Ct. & Dr., Hidden Glen Dr., Royal Oak Ct. and 
Spreading Oak Dr.

Call (831) 338-2153 or visit the District’s website at  
www.slvwd.com for more information.




